
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Saturday, February 8, 2020 5:24 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-02-08 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2019-0159 
 
-- Name -- 
Ben Nelson 
 
-- Phone -- 
NA 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
My personal information is available upon request from the city. I have omitted it here because I do not 
wish for it to be visible on the OEB's public website. 
 
I strongly urge the City of Hamilton to consider the ecological footprint of the Enbridge pipeline. I am 
more than a little concerned about the ongoing climate emergency. It is vitally important to me, and to 
this community, to do everything we can to achieve a net-zero carbon emissions target as soon as it is 
possible to do so. Sadly, we cannot afford this pipeline or any of its associated projects. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
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